
Diocese of Thunder Bay                 News  Notices  Upcoming Events         MAY 26, 2025 

    Monday Memo  
St. Theresa Parish is holding Bingo every Wednesday at 7:00. 10 Porter St in Kakabeka Falls. 

Grab your daubers and join us for a fun night out!!! For more information call Laurie 807 

708-4345. 

The Knights of Columbus: St. Pats needs a Hat fund raiser “Spaghetti Take Out” Thursday 

May 29th 2:00pm-5:30pm Spaghetti & 6 Meatballs $16, Meatballs (10) in Sauce $16, 

Spaghetti Sauce 1 Litre $12, Tossed Salad $4, Roasted Chicken Thigh $2.50, Perogies 1 Dozen 

$7. Pre-Orders by Wednesday May 28th call 807-623-3252 

The Knights of Columbus Council 8602 will be sponsoring a Novena for Life from May 20 to 

May 28 at St. Agnes Church. Mass times for the Novena are May 20 at 7pm, May 21, 22 and 

23 at 12:10 pm, May 24 at 5pm, May 25 at 11am, May 26 at 12:10 (special Mass), May 27 at 

7pm and May 28 at 12:10. All are welcome.    

St. Andrew’s Parish: Just in time for the Summer BBQ Season, St. Andrew's Parish is now 

taking orders for their HOMEMADE MILD ITALIAN SAUSAGE. The cost is $13.00 per kilogram 

(8-10 sausages).  To place your order, please contact the parish office at (807) 345-5202 or 

email: standrewrc@tbaytel.net by Wednesday, June 11th.  Orders will be ready for pick up 

the 3rd week of June.  Proceeds from this fundraiser will go towards the church's Boiler 

Replacement Project.  

Employment Opportunity Corpus Christi Parish is seeking an Occasional Office Assistant. 

Potentially, 15 to 30 hours per week, as needed, at busy times and for vacation relief. Full 

details and applications are available online at the Parish Website (http://corpuschristi-

tbay.ca), or may be picked up by visiting the Parish Office Tuesday – Friday, 9:00 am – 4:00 

pm. Deadline to have an application in is June 6, 2025. 

 

 

 

**Saint of the Day - May 26, 2025** St. Philip Neri: Began his ministry to the 
street people of Rome as a layman, working with toughs, starving artists and 
poor store keepers to help them improve themselves materially and 
spirituality. He finally sought ordination only when convinced by his 
confessor that it would make him more effective in serving those to whom 
he ministered. “A servant of God ought always to be happy,” he said and his 
unfailing good nature and joyful spirit soon drew others to assist him in 
serving the poor. 
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